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Technical Notice 2021 - 01 

This technical notice concerns the Finswimming rules and particularly: 

2.5.1.3. Monofins  
From January 1st, 2021:  
All Monofins need to be certified by CMAS. 
The technical requirements to certify Monofins can be found in appendix 1 of the contract signed with Monofins 
producers. The use of certified fins is mandatory for: 
• The participation in CMAS championships, World Cup and international competitions. 
• Certification for any records with Monofins 
The sticker provided by CMAS to the manufacturers must be affixed on the blade before 
the sale, thus certifying the Monofin's homologation. 
The manufacturers must make sure that the sticker is properly glued to the top of the 
blade and use a glue that does not allow the sticker to peel off over time or due to the 
wear of the material..  

Figure 1 

 

Monofin bought on January 1st, 2021:  

As a consequence of the new rule all Monofins sold since January 1st should carry the sticker described 
above. If an athlete buys a Monofin without a sticker, he/she will not be able to use it in CMAS 
Competitions and Championships. 

As a help to the athletes and Federations, we attach the list of official partners of CMAS who are 
authorised to sell Monofins 

Monofin bought before January 1st, 2021:  

The Year 2021 will be a transitional year. The Monofins previously bought will be accepted under the 
following condition: 

• Each athlete holder of a CMAS licence will receive at least before the CMAS Championships 
two stickers to paste on the blade of two personal Monofins bought before January 1st, 2021. 
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